
NOTICE OF HPC WORK SESSION 

Saturday October 5, 2024 

At 9:00AM 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village Historical Preservation Commission will hold a work 

session to review the HPC code on Saturday, October 5, 2024 at 9AM in the Village board room 

at 145 N 4th Street. 

 

Donna Cassick 

Deputy Clerk 

 


